System Administrative and General Offices

Allowable Departmental Uses of Procurement Cards

With the transition to centralized purchasing and vouchering for System Office departments, a statement was originally made that procurement cards would no longer be allowed at the departmental level.  However, we now realize that there is an on-going need for departments to continue to use procurement cards.  The following is a list of authorized uses of the card:

1. Payment of registration fees for seminars, short course or conferences.
2. Purchase of snack food or catering for department-sponsored meetings.

3. Payment for publications and subscriptions.
4. Payment for emergency purchases – purchases for which there is an immediate need and there is insufficient time to go through the purchasing process.  This primarily relates to after-hour and weekend maintenance and repair needs for the A&M System building and grounds.
5. Purchase of various web and software licenses and certificates valued at less than $5,000 by Business Computing Services.

6. For other perceived needs, contact SO Procurement Services to discuss prior to using the procurement card.
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